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Brooke Larrabee photos
Get out and enjoy the Kennebunk Land Trust’s properties that are free and open to the public!

How long has your nonprofit 
business been in operation?
1972 (among the oldest land 
trusts in southern Maine)

Your primary service offered:
conserve and steward land to 
benefit both natural and human 
communities.

What makes your organization 
special?
Our supporters and the special 
properties that we steward make 
our business unique! Best thing you do/serve:

The best thing 
we do is foster 
collabora-
tion among 
individuals to 
promote our 
mission of con-
serving and 
stewarding 
land to benefit 
both natural 
and human 
communities.

Something people don’t realize 
about your business/services?
We are always looking for new 
members and want to strength-
en our connection with current 
members. If someone wants to 
become more involved and con-
nected through volunteerism, 
or share ideas with our commit-
tees and staff, or become more 
involved through our events and 
programs, we welcome collabo-
ration and community engage-
ment! Don’t be shy!


